
From: Sandoval, Catherine J.K. 
Sent: 8/14/2014 10:03:15 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Katague, Ditas (ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov); Baker, Amy C. 
(amy .b aker@cpuc. ca. gov) 

Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Changes cooperation 

Brian, I am concerned to hear about Casey's McFall's statement that PG&E has not ben cooperating 
with the Changes program. I fully support Changes and that's why we made sure it is funded in the 
CARE/ESAP PD we'll consider today. I look forward to hearing about PG&E cooperation with Changes, 
CBOs who work with Changes, and the clients. Amy and I will follow-up. Thanks, Commissioner 
Sandoval 
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